
FUNDING FOR TEN INTERNSHIPS WITH MIGRANT 
RIGHTS ORGANIZATIONS IN THE ASIA-PACIFIC

The Centre for Asia-Pacific Initiatives at the University of Victoria is currently accepting applications 
from Canadians age 19-30 who have recently graduated with a post-secondary degree. Placements are six 
to seven months long and will cover travel and living expenses. Internships available in Bangladesh, Nepal 
and the Philippines. This program is part of the International Youth Internship Program funded by the 
Department of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development. Program details are available on the CAPI website. 

Deadline for applications is 4 pm PST on August 6, 2015
For more information about the program, eligibility criteria and how to apply please visit the CAPI website:  
www.uvic.ca/capi or contact Robyn Fila at rfila@uvic.ca or Cate Lawrence at interns@uvic.ca or 250-721-7022
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